
 

 
 

 
Update 09.07.2021 Waste Management and HRCs July Holiday 
Arrangements  
  
Refuse and Commercial Waste Collections  
Refuse collection and commercial waste collections will take place as normal on 
the 12 and 13 July, please ensure your bin is at the kerbside from 6am. Refuse 
Collection Calendars for 2021/2022 are available to view and download on 
our website at www.newrymournedown.org/weekly-bin-collections 
 
Household Recycling Centres (HRCs) 
Household Recycling Centres will be open on Monday 12 and Tuesday 13 July 
2021. Please note hours of operation below:  
 

Household Recycling 
Centre  

Monday 12 July  Tuesday 13 July  

Ballynahinch HRC         9:30am – 4.45pm 9:30am – 4.45pm 

Castlewellan HRC      9:30am – 4.45pm 9:30am – 4.45pm 

Camlough HRC         9:30am – 3.45pm 9:30am – 3.45pm 

Crossmaglen HRC             9:30am – 3.45pm 9:30am – 3.45pm 

Downpatrick HRC       9:30am – 4.45pm 9:30am – 4.45pm 

Kilkeel HRC               9:30am – 3.45pm 9:30am – 3.45pm 

Hilltown HRC  9:30am – 3.45pm CLOSED 

Newtownhamilton HRC  9:30am – 3.45pm 9:30am – 3.45pm 

Newry HRC               9:30am – 3.45pm 9:30am – 3.45pm 

Warrenpoint HRC       9:30am – 3.45pm 9:30am – 3.45pm 

 
                                               
For further information on the current operating hours for our HRC sites please 
visit: www.newrymournedown.org/hrc 
 
PLEASE HAVE YOUR BIN AT KERBSIDE FOR 6AM TO ENSURE 
COLLECTION, NO EXCESS BAGS OF WASTE WILL BE COLLECTED. 
 
 
 

http://www.newrymournedown.org/weekly-bin-collections
http://www.newrymournedown.org/hrc


 

 
 

 
 
Recycle Right 
Please ensure correct materials are placed in the correct bin: 
 
•No food waste in Black bin 
•Please place plastic containers and glass bottles and jars in Blue bin 
 
We are not operating the normal email or telephone service over the July Bank 
Holidays, however if your enquiry is urgent then please email 
recycling@nmandd.org and we will endeavour to respond as quickly as we can. 
This is a limited service, but further information is available on our website or via 
the Council’s social media channels.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
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